
 

                       Jet Class Newsletter            

26.11.21 

What have we been learning? 

       This week we having been learning all about the famous hero Grace Darling, 
on Monday we were treated to a visit from Grace Draling (Mrs Dimery) so we 

could ask her curious open ended questions to find out why she was famous. We 
then used all the facts we found out to write sentences about the significant 

events of 7th September 1838 using the past tense adding –ed endings to verbs.  

 

           Our maths learning this week has focused on applying our knowledge of 
greater/less than numbers to 20 and finding 1, 2, 3 more/less than a given 
number to 20.   We are really enjoying our new Boolean metal maths four 

mornings a week.  

In P.E we have been developng our jumping, bouncing and landing skills using low 
level apparatus.  

        

                                                 



 

 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 
 

In English we are writing diary entries imagining we 
are Grace Darling applying  –ed endings to write in 

the past tense. 
 

In computing, we will be learning about technology in 
our homes and at school. 

 
In Art, we will be creating the backgrounds to our 

seascape paintings using watercolours, and then 
adding layers of acrylic paint and salt using cotton 

buds and various sized brushes. 

Home learning 
 

Mathletics has been assigned today; please support 
your child to complete the learning.  

 
Important Dates 

 

 
 

 


